
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Alabama Department of Transportation 
2020-2023 

Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) 
 

Amendment  
 

The Alabama Department of Transportation has submitted to the 
Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration an 

amendment to modify projects with the  
FY 2020-2023 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program  

which was approved October 2019. 
 

This amendment is available for review during normal business hours at 
the following location: 

 
Alabama Department of Transportation, E-101 

1409 Coliseum Boulevard 
Montgomery, AL 36110 

 
or visit the ALDOT’s webpage at https://www.dot.state.al.us 

 
https://cpmsapps.dot.state.al.us/OfficeEngineer/Plan/Statewide 

 
Written public comments will be received for a 21-day period  

from this publication’s notice date. 
 
 

John R. Cooper 
Transportation Director 

https://www.dot.state.al.us/
https://cpmsapps.dot.state.al.us/OfficeEngineer/Plan/Statewide

